
 

Irish Open Streamer/Vlogger Guidelines 

The only language that may be spoken in the tournament area for an Event is the official 

tournament language of English. 

It is essential for Media Representatives and Vloggers to respect the players and the 

integrity of all Events. This includes, but is not limited to: 

• Respecting the right of a player to have a reasonable amount of personal space while 

playing  

• Respecting the right of a player to maintain the privacy of their hole cards 

• Respecting players’ decisions so that they are not verbally judged at the table by 

observers 

• Respecting the emotional engagement of players by not visibly or audibly 

“celebrating” if a particular player wins a pot 

We require that all Media Representatives and Vloggers give the Irish Open mentions on 

social media by tagging @Irish_PokerOpen in every tweet they publish about the Event 

on Twitter and by tagging @IrishPokeropen in the copy of any posts they publish about 

the Event on Instagram. In addition, any social media posts about the Event including 

vlogs etc must include the relevant Event hashtag. 

When an Event is being broadcast live on a delay (cards-up**), Media Representatives and 

Streamers/Vloggers must follow the delay with their live reporting of the Event. This is to 

keep to the same schedule as broadcasters receiving and transmitting the feed. This delay 

applies to all/any live reporting, blogs, social media posts and live streaming platforms 
 

Any Media Representative or Vlogger that fails to comply with any provision of our 

guidelines or fails to comply with a request from a member of our staff will have their 

ability to stream/vlog revoked for the duration of the Event and risks being banned from 

future Events. 
 

Should you have any queries with regards to the above please email 

info@Irishpokeropen.com  
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